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On Thursday morning Class 2 took part in a Judaism workshop looking at the Passover Seder 
plate.   This is a special plate containing symbolic foods eaten or displayed at the Passover Seder.  
The purpose of the Passover Seder plate is to show all the foods that perpetuate and emphasize 
the ideas of the people of Israel, and are designed to express the uniqueness of the Seder. 

 
Today we supported children’s mental health week and our PTA by holding a non uniform 
day.   The theme was clothes you love.   Thank you to everyone who donated money to 
the PTA, we will let you know how much was raised in our next newsletter. 
 

PARKING - Could we kindly remind everyone to be mindful of where they are parking during 
drop off and pick up times. We have had reports of driveways being blocked during these 
times which is frustrating for neighbours.  Thank you for your support. 
 
As always, we would like to ensure that your experience at Walpole Cross Keys Primary is a  
positive one.   If you have any concerns,  in the first instance please telephone,  email the 
school office or speak with the class teacher.  
 
Best Wishes 
Ms J.Borley,  
Executive Head Teacher 

 
Monday  
-Yrs5&6 tag rugby *wear PE kits* 
Tuesday  
-Music lessons *remember instruments* 
-Pancake dessert 
Wednesday  
-Hayley Roberts public speaking rehearsal 
-Lunchtime games club  
-Homework challenge displays 3:15pm 
Thursday 
-Yrs 2-6 PE day *wear PE kits* 
-Starter band practice *sign ups only* 
-Lego club 3:15pm-4pm *bookings* 
-Football club 3:15pm-4:15pm *bookings* 
Friday  
-Preloved uniform stall before & after 
school *all money donations go direct to 
PTA* 
-Yrs R&1 PE day *wear PE kits* 

Please check following  

pages for future diary dates. 

 

STARS: Gabriel yrR, Layla yr2 & Bluebell yr6 
KINDNESS: Millie yr1, Ivy.O yr3 & Evie yr5 
HANDWRITING: Gabby yrR, Florence.E yr3 & 
Taylor yr4 
PHSE:  Brody yr1, Florence.E yr3, Bethany & Eli 
yr5 & Star yr6 
THANK YOU:  Leo.W yr1, Florence.P 
yr3 & Josie yr4 

**Lunchtime Company News** Pupil paid meals will 

increase to £2.60 per meal from 1st April 2024. 





Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Monday 19th to Friday 23rd 

February  

SCHOOL CLOSED FOR HALF-TERM BREAK 

Friday 1st March Yrs2&3 river trip  

*consent and payment by 16th February* 

Public speaking event (selected pupils) 

*consent on ParentPay by 9th February* 

Wednesday 6th March  

Parent consultations 3:30pm-7:30pm (class 1 6:30pm end ) 

*complete online form by 28th February* 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day *details to follow* 

Thursday 14th March  Yrs3&4 Bee Netball *letter to follow* 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day *details to follow* 

Thursday 21st March Houses of Parliament (JLT Team) 

*pay final instalment by 4th March* 

Friday 22nd March Preloved uniform stall 

Thursday 28th March to 

Friday 12th April  

SCHOOL CLOSED FOR EASTER BREAK 

Yrs2&3 river trip 1/3: Consent and pay on ParentPay by 16th 
February. 

Public speaking event 6/3: Consent on ParentPay by 9th  
February. 

Parent consultations 6/3: Complete online booking form by 28th February.  

Houses of Parliament 21/3: Pay final instalment by 4th March.  

Yr6 London theatre experience 19/6: Consent and pay first instalment by 
29th February.  

Yrs5&6 Bikeability w/c 24/6: Return booking form by Friday 9th February.  

Yrs5&6 Gressenhall 2/7: Consent and 1st payment due by 1st March. 

We are pleased to let you know we currently have a Parent  
Governor vacancy.   The Governors of Walpole Cross Keys  
Primary School hold regular meetings in which they discuss and 
make decisions concerning the curriculum, school policies and 

many other issues that directly affect the well-being of the children at the school.  
Being a school Governor involves having a privileged insight into the running of the 
school and any prospective Governor must understand the need for Confidentiality.  
The Governing Body will also expect that any new Governor would be willing to  
attend a short training course.  
Please consider whether you might make a good Governor and if you are  
interested in applying please email or call the school office for an application form.  
Should there be more applicants than spaces available, an  
election will be held. 
Closing date: Friday 9th February 2024. 



If your child would like any school lunches please order for the 
week using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on  

Sunday.  If you miss the deadline please email the office by 9am 
on Monday with your child’s choices for the week. 

Thank you 

Next week’s menu: 
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